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Spalding DeDecker Training Testimonial: 
 

In March of 2019 Spalding DeDecker was due for our annual Confined 
Space/HAZWOPER training program. We reached out to Ms. Laurie Rudolph at SRR Specialists 
and are very glad that we chose to do so. 

I spoke with Laurie regarding the training, and she mentioned how SRR Specialists’ goal 
is to cater the training program to a company’s specific needs. We discussed what type of work 
we normally do and what hazards we would typically come across on a job site. From there she 
came up with a training that covered exactly what was applicable to us as well as some extra 
information that we may have been overlooking before.  

We had about 15 people attend the training, and each one had taken something out of it 
that they had not necessarily considered previously. The training was very effective and very 
informational, especially given the one day we had available to hold it. 

On top of the great overall training, Laurie was very easy to get a hold of and very flexible 
when it came to scheduling the training. As previously mentioned, we had a one day window to 
hold the training, and she was able to schedule accordingly and put everything together on a 
relatively short notice. Everything from the initial contact to the training itself was done in a very 
professional and efficient manner. 
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